
 

 

 

 

Agreed report of the meeting of the  

Board of Management held on 24th September 2024 

 

Confidentiality 

Members of the Board were reminded that matters discussed at the Board meetings remain 

confidential, and information is only to be disclosed to relevant parties on agreement of the 

Board. 

 

Correspondence and Circulars  

The Board noted the relevant correspondence and circulars.  The Board noted that the new Anit-

Bullying Policy is under review and currently being worked on.  A simplified version for children 

will be included. 

 

Principals Report 

The Principal’s report presented and noted by the Board.   

 

The Board noted that recruitment for a Caretaker is still ongoing 

 

The Board noted that the school had undertaken 2 successful fire drills, with Cherrywood ETNS 

taking less than 2 minutes to assemble in the Fire Assembly area. 

 

The Board noted that the school will have a new provider for internet in the coming weeks. 

 

Treasurers Report 

The Treasurer’s report was presented and will be approved at the next meeting. 

 

Percent for Art Project 

The Board received an update on progress to date on the project and notes that it is ongoing. 

 

Building Share  

The Board noted that the building share with BETSS is going well so far, 

 

Date of next meeting 

The next meeting of the Board of Management will take place on 22nd October 2024. 


